
SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENT FROM SELBY & FRIENDS 

As a result of strict directives from the Federal Government concerning large 
gatherings and social distancing amid the current COVID-19 crisis, Selby & 
Friends wishes to advise patrons that their upcoming planned May concert 
program entitled "Let's Get Personal" had to be cancelled. 

However, Selby & Friends has recorded a professionally filmed 'virtual' concert to 
replace this concert and are preparing this now for release online to ticketed 
patrons only along with extensive extra material in the form of interviews with 
the artists. This will form part of our new Selby&Friends At Home series.  

Should you wish to have access to this special concert and extra material with 
Kathryn Selby (piano), Andrew Haveron (violin) and Umberto Clerici (cello), 
please contact us directly here and you will be sent information about how to 
access this special concert.  

We sincerely hope you will continue to support the arts in Australia. Selby & 
Friends hope you stay safe and well and we look forward to welcoming you back 
to a live concert at City Recital Hall in the very near future.  

mailto:info@selbyandfriends.com.au

